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Company Reorganization 
 
 
A long established and one of the leading civil construction companies has acquired all shares of 
‘Biwater Man Lee Limited’ from ‘Biwater Holdings Limited’, a company incorporated under the 
laws of the England and Wales since 1 December 2017. 
  
In order to maintain Biwater Man Lee’s sales business with the objective to offer its clients an 
ever more complete and competitively priced Design, Manufacture and Installation package for 
its comprehensive range of Water and Waste Water Products, we have made the decision to 
spinoff the Sales Division by setting up a new company – BML Engineering Limited (“BML”).  
 
To ensure that high level of technical and commercial support will be provided to our customers 
by the same industry experts, your existing sales service and support contacts will remain 
unchanged. 
 
Rest assured the company reorganization will cause no disruption to our customer service and 
we will continue working hard to earn your business.  We thank you for your loyalty and support.   
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